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This would be absolutely ridiculous. It’s as if you all want the city to go to trash! It’s 

already well on the way there the way the homeless people have been camping and 

destroying property all over this city. It’s so sad to see this place get torn down and 

you guys just allow it! Unfortunately, a lot of these people don’t seem to want help. If 

they want to build camps and the city wants to allow it, there needs to be a 

designated camp for them to be free to do as they please but they can’t keep be 

allowed to destroy the city like this! The drug use, destruction and disruption needs to 

be stopped, not encouraged! 


